
 
 
 
 
 
 

First World War Commonwealth Commemorative Event 
Glasgow, George Square – Monday 4th August 2014 

 
What is the event? 
The event in Glasgow’s George Square forms part of the UK Government’s programme of events to commemorate 
the 100th anniversary of the start of the First World War on 4th August. 
 
When is the event? 
The event is on Monday 4th August 
 
What time does it start? 
The gates open at 9am and the televised Service at Glasgow Cathedral will be streamed live from 10am. 
Photographic ID is required for entry to George Square. 
 
ABOUT THE FREE TICKETS  
 
How many tickets am I allowed for free? 
You can have a maximum of 4 tickets to the event. 
 
What if I require more for family members? 
We cannot issue more than 4 tickets per household.  
 
How much do tickets cost? 
Tickets are free of charge. 
 
ABOUT THE EVENT 
 
Food and Drink 
No liquids are permitted in George Square. Bottled water will be available. 
 
Do I get a seat? 
No, the event is unseated. 
 
What do I do if I have accessibility requirements? 
George Square will offer accessible entry points, accessible toilets. 
 
What else do I need to know? 
 
 Safety & Security 

Before the event at entry point, for the safety and enjoyment of yourself and others there will be safety and 
security measures put in place. You will be required to go through airport-style security to ensure no prohibited 
or restricted items are brought into George Square. Make sure you allow plenty of time for this when planning 
your day.  

 Prohibited and Restricted Items 
Prohibited and restricted items are any which could be used to cause annoyance, unnecessary obstruction or 
distraction, offence or harm; and/or which are illegal under Scottish Law. Examples include: knives, illegal drugs 
or similar substances; alcohol; glass and cans.  

 Anti-social behaviour 
To ensure you can enjoy the events any criminal and antisocial behaviour will be dealt with accordingly. 

 Containers and Liquids 
Please note that all containers of liquids, aerosols or gels are not permitted on George Square. Any bags which 
are brought into the venue must be soft-sided bags no larger than 25litre (equivalent to 30 x 20 x 20cm/12” x 8” 
x 8”). 

 Weather 
Remember to dress for all weathers and bring drinks to stay hydrated throughout your stay. Umbrellas are 
permitted except for large golf umbrellas. 

 Local Residents 
Please be considerate to local residents as you enter and leave the venues.  

 Full guidelines 
Please be aware of the prohibitions and restrictions as part of planning your day. Before you go, it’s important to 
read through the full guidelines at www.firstworldwarglasgow.co.uk 

 


